3-25-2023

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is being written in reference for Brett Meyer. I have known Brett for
many years in the high school and then college settings. In the high school setting [
observed Brett to be the first in his Art and Design program to have his art work
published in a children’s book. There I saw first-hand Brett’s hard work and his ability to
multitask. At the college level I witnessed Brett working a part-time job while
maintaining a full time academic schedule.

I feel very strongly about Brett’s excellent skills and over all work ethic. There
was no task too menial or too great for him to do. He took all that he was asked to do, and
completed everything with professionalism and thoroughness. Throughout our time, I
observed Brett to have a number of wonderful attributes that make him a good worker
and coworker. I have always know Brett to be upbeat and positive whenever I have seen
him. I believe that his general interest in getting the job done well sets him apart from his
peers.

[ respect Brett for who he is, his work ethic and his kind disposition. I am proud
to recommend Brett to any employer and I feel that he would be a great asset to any
company that is fortunate enough to hire Brett.

Sincerely,

7%

Patrick R. Holland

Supervisor of Instructional Support (Retired)
Cell (814)823-1581
pholland.ph62@gmail.com




